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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Your child’s Christmas party will take place on Thursday 19th December.                                     

The children will have their school dinner as usual; play party games in the afternoon 

and before home time, share a drink and a bun/biscuit, which as a school we will 

provide. Children can bring party clothes to school in a named carrier bag and will get 

changed after lunch time.  Please send them on the day of the party. 

On Friday 20th December, which is the last day before we break up for Christmas, 

children are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers again! 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Dawn McAughey 

Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 


